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GUIDO GENTILI  

CONFIRMED EDITOR-IN-CHIEF  

 

 

 

 
 

Milan, 9 August 2017 - Today, the Board of Directors of Il Sole 

24 Ore S.p.A., following the consensual termination of 

employment of former Editor-in-Chief Roberto Napoletano, and 

considering the excellent work accomplished in these months, 

has confirmed Guido Gentili as Managing Editor of the 24 ORE 

Group, Editor-in-Chief of the daily Il Sole 24 Ore and of other 

specialist publications of the 24 ORE Group, and Director of 

Radio 24 and of Radiocor Plus. Accordingly, his "interim" period 

ends with the full confirmation of his position.  
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